

TRI-COUNTY BOARD OF REALTORS® P.O. Box 387
Ash Flat, AR 72513
870/-994-7753
tcbor.ae@gmail.com

2025

GLO-BALL GOLF TOURNAMENT FUNDRAISER

The Tri-County Board of Realtors is holding its annual Glo-Ball Golf Tournament **Saturday September 27**, **2025** at **Cherokee Village South Golf Course in Cherokee Village**, **Arkansas**, to benefit our Bill Pierce/Carl Lotz Memorial Scholarship fund.

For over 20 years we have been giving \$500 scholarships to seniors from Izard, Sharp and Fulton Counties. The Glo-Ball Golf Tournament is a fun way to raise money for a good cause and relax and unwind. All tournament proceeds will go to fund our scholarships.

There are many ways to sponsor our golf tournament; through our sponsorship levels below, sponsoring the putting contest or a hole prize or donating items for our "goodie" bags.

Please indicate your sponsorship level by writing the business/individual name next to the level.

"Commercial" Sponsor \$1,000.00
(sponsorship includes 2 teams, social media and newspaper advertising and banner ad)
"Residential" Sponsor
\$ 500.00 (sponsorship includes 1 team, social media and newspaper advertising and
banner ad)
"Lot" Sponsor
\$ 250.00 (sponsorship includes social media and newspaper advertising and banner ad)
Hole Sponsor
\$ 100.00 (sponsorship includes sign on hole and social media advertising)
General Donation in any amount
(no advertising or team included)
Please send a check made payable to Tri County Board of Realtors along with this letter to the
address above by August 1, 2025. For other types of sponsorship or for an entry team form,
please email <u>lmartin@ozarkclosingandtitle.com</u> or <u>tcbor.ae@gmail.com</u> or
<u>calih.coldwellbanker@gmail.com</u> or
Thank you,

Leighann Martin, Chairperson Marsha Summers, AE Cali Hildebrandt, Secretary Tri-County Board of Realtors